Danielle Delaney

From: Michael B. Wade

Sent: Monday, September 19, 2022 8:00 AM

To: Danielle Delaney

Subject: Re: Brigham and Women's Hospital bus (additional informaiton)
Hi Danielle,

The Mass gen Brigham had 4 busses inspected by us last week. All 4 passed.
Sincerely,

Sgt. Mike Wade

Newton Police Traffic Bureau
1321 Washington St
617-796-2175

From: Danielle Delaney <ddelaney@newtonma.gov>

Sent: Wednesday, September 14, 2022 10:43 AM

To: Michael B. Wade <mwade@newtonma.gov>

Subject: Brigham and Women's Hospital bus (additional informaiton)

File complete.

Danielle

From: Stearns, Frank G (BOS - X71406) <Frank.Stearns@hklaw.com>
Sent: Wednesday, September 14, 2022 10:38 AM

To: Danielle Delaney <ddelaney@newtonma.gov>

Cc: Stearns, Frank G (BOS - X71406) <Frank.Stearns@hklaw.com>
Subject: BWH: CH Shuttle

[DO NOT OPEN links/attachments unless you are sure the content is safe. ]
Danielle: For the Brigham and Women's Hospital shuttle renewal application, attached is the following:

1. Insurance Certificate
2. RMV Vehicle Inspection Reports

3. Below are odometer Readings as of September 14, 2022

B105 -96,633
B108 — 98,000
B112-117,948
B113 - 114,292
B114-123,838
B115-103,331
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